
KOTA/KEVN FCC for July through September 2022

Gray Television Rapid City continued its commitment to covering issues impacting the local 
community across its platforms KOTA-TV and KEVN-TV.

During the last quarter, that included emphasis on numerous issues such as:

• Consumer:  Consumer stories often focused on prices – gas, groceries, etc – and the 
impact on a viewers wallet.

• Public Safety: logging almost 700 stories, we focused on crime, drownings, and a local 
bomb threat.

• Economic: More than 500 stories were listed as economic.  They covered new 
businesses and the economic impact of events in the area. 

• Environment:  Zebra mussels and mosquitos played a big part of our environmental coverage
• Local Government: taxes and city council decisions made up a majority of the almost 

300 local government stories.


